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Dear Parents and Carers, 

UCAS Launch evening resources 

Thank you for attending the UCAS launch event on Tuesday. It was lovely to welcome so many of you into 

the school. If you were unable to join us or would like a reminder of the resources and information from 

the event, please see the link to the correct page on our website below. 

Useful Information and Letters Home - Beths Grammar School 

We hope you found the information was useful and hope you enjoyed being able to visit the Jubilee 

building where your young people spend so much of their time. Key messages and email addresses can 

be found within the PowerPoint, so do feel free to contact anyone on the sixth form team, or subject 

teachers, at any stage should you have any questions. Another key source of information for this process 

will be the UCAS website and their YouTube channel. 

Choose your future | UCAS 

UCAS - YouTube 

Our next in-person event for parents/carers is the Year 12 Parents Evening on Thursday 19th June. We 

look forward to seeing you again then. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Foley and the Sixth Form team 
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